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PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 

 

June 14, 2019 

 

I would like to thank our amazing PTSA, RLMS staff members, retirees, students and guest that 

were able to attend the RLMS celebration on May 29th.  I am honored to have been selected as 

the 2019 Middle School Principal of the year and represent RLMS.  The event was “over the 

top” and truly warmed my heart with comments and gifts throughout the evening.  I am 

extremely excited to work with our PTSA in setting up the “Make It Happen Grant”.  This was 

an amazing gift!  A very special thank you to Daina Senatore for a tremendous year as our 

PTSA President.  I cannot thank her enough for his support this year at RLMS.  The PTSA has 

been incredible in supporting all of our events through fundraising and a general presence around 

the school.  I feel incredibly lucky to work with such an invested and devoted group of parents, 

teachers and students.  RLMS is truly a great place! 

 

Please be sure to utilize the Fairfield Public School’s district website along with the RLMS 

webpage.  Information will be posted throughout the summer regarding crew newsletters, 

summer packets, parent information, etc.  A reminder to keep your Infinite Campus 

information up to date.  This is our primary mode of communication.  All summer mailing 

information will be sent electronically via Infinite Campus. 

 

I wanted to wish all of you a happy and restful end of school year and summer break.  As I chat 

with students and staff, I am hearing of lots of travels and some great Fairfield “staycations”.  

Our Closing Exercise Ceremony for our 8th grade students is being held this morning.  It’s hard 

to say goodbye to such a wonderful group of 8th graders.   I am incredibly proud of our graduates 

and all of our students at RLMS.  We are truly a community that works together to solve 

problems and make things happen to support our students and their educational process.   

 

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding 2019-2020 school year at 

Roger Ludlowe Middle School.  GO BULLDOGS!!  

 

Warm regards~ 



 
Megan Tiley 

Principal 

Roger Ludlowe Middle School 
 

 

  


